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'

Mr.-Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear. Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission-
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Byron Generating Station Units 1 and 2
Security Plan
NRC Docket Nos. 50-454 and 50-455

Reference (a): August 16, 1984 letter from D. L. Farrar
to H. R. Denton.

Dear Mr.-Denton:

Revision 12 to the Byron Nuclear Station Security Plan was
provided in reference (a). That letter contained safeguards
information which must be protected from public disclosure pursuant
to 10 CFR 73.21. This letter provides a record of that transmittal
which may be placed in the public document room.

Please address any questions regarding this matter to this

very truly yours,

fr $WW
T. R. Tramm

Nuclear Licensing Administrator
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